
ISO INSURANCE SERVICES OFFICE, INC. 
1000 Bishops Gate Blvd , Suite 300, P.O. Box 5404, Mt. Laurel , New Jersey 08054 

Phone: (856) 787-041 2 or (800) 444-4554 FAX 1-800-777-3929 

Mail Correspondence to: P.O. Box 551 Homedale Idaho 83628 (541 ) 786-4724 

January 6, 2023 

Nancy Carver 
Floodplain Planner 
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
514 Funny River Road 
Soldotna, AK 99669 

Dear Nancy: 

This is to advise that I am recommending to DHS/FEMA, by copy of this letter, that 
the Community Rating System (CRS) Classification for the Kenai Peninsula 
Borough retrograde from the current CRS Class 9 to CRS Class 10 effective 
October 1, 2023. 

This anticipated retrogression is due to the community's voluntary withdraw from 
the CRS Program. 

Should conditions change and your community would like to reapply to the 
Community Rating System Program, a new application will need to be completed . 
Please advise if I can be of any assistance in this effort or can answer any 
questions regarding CRS. 

Respectfully yours, 

Teresa Alvelo , CFM 
Verisk/lSO CRS Specialist 

cc: Mike Navarre, Mayor 
Scott Van Hoff, Regional Flood Liaison 
Mitch Paine, CFM, FEMA Region X 
Harmony Curtis, Alaska NFIP Coordinator 
Amanda Gowans, ISO/CRS Technical Coordinator 


